
From: Simon, Jason
Sent: 8/13/2012 11:24:24 AM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Brightsource contracts

Hi Meredith,

Can we set up a call this week to discuss the Brightsource contracts? We are interested in 
discussing the technology being used (i.e. will any of the projects be utilizing wireless 
telemetry to the heliostats as opposed to wireline technology) and any changes to the PPAs that 
your team may envision.

Thanks,

Jason L. Simon, CFA

Renewable Energy Market Development

California Public Utilities Commission

(415) 703-5906
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